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23rd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable half term break. We have another exciting term ahead, as 

we question ‘Where Did My School Dinner Start?’ Below are some of the things we are learning this 

half-term in English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Subordinating conjunctions 

 Expanded noun phrases 

 Modal verbs 

 Colons 

Writing: 

 Instructions 

 Balanced Arguments 

 Rap poetry 

Reading: 

 Identify and describe the styles of individual 
writers and poets. 

 Identify and comment on expressive, 
figurative and descriptive language to create 
effect in poetry and prose. 
 

We will also be continuing to have daily Book Talk 
sessions. 

 Geometry 

 Drawing lines and angles 

 Investigating angles in squares and 

rectangles 

 Solving problems involving angles 

 Investigating regular polygons 

 

Position and Movement 

 Naming and plotting points 

 Describing translations 

 Describing movements 

 

Measurements 

 Converting units of length 

 Converting units of mass 

 Converting units of time 

 

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every night. 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday 

for the week ahead. 

Planners are checked every Monday morning, and 

must be signed. 

Kick by Mitch Johnson  

Varmints by Helen Ward 

Zoo by Anthony Browne  

 

 

 



  

 

Attached you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Where Did My School 

Dinner Start?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key 

vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including 

the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on violet@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Hope Supple 

Violet Class Teacher 

 

 
 

 

 


